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Dear members,

ANPAC is proud to announce the busiest NPG meeting to date, which will take place on 
October 24th 2017 in FCO and will be hosted by ANPAC.
NPG officials from current member associations as well as top level delegations from 
prospective members will attend the meeting.

As Norwegian expands its long haul as well as short haul operations into new markets and 
jurisdictions so does the NPG with an aim to unite and coordinate the whole Norwegian 
pilot body, regardless of base country, aircraft or employment type.
The importance of trans-national industrial coordination in a trans-national airline cannot 
be over emphasised and in this context the NPG has invited new prospective members 
from areas of the world where our airline has plans to grow.

The following Professional Pilot Associations will be attending the NPG meeting:

• ANPAC (NPG member - Italy)
• NPU (NPG member - Scandinavian countries)
• SEPLA (NPG member - Spain)
• BALPA (NPG member - U.K.)
• NPUF (NPG member - Finland)
• ALPA (prospective NPG member - USA)
• SNPL (prospective NPG member - France)
• VNV (prospective NPG member - Netherlands)
• APLA (prospective NPG member - Argentina)
• IALPA (prospective NPG member - Ireland)

We will inform all our members on the outcome of this important meeting in the coming 
days.

Keep spreading the unity and fly safe!

Regards,

Capt. Alessandro De Blasio
ANPAC-Norwegian Pilot Representative
NPG Secretary
al.deblasio@anpac.it
+39 348 9335368


